
     March 24, 2018 ‐ 11:15am   
 
 
Prelude  Jill Genobaga 

Let us worship through… 

 Opening Hymn      Rejoice, Ye Pure in Heart, #27 Congregation 

 Praises  Genobaga Family and Friends 

   Prayer  Jim Brewster 

 Giving                      Church Family Budget Jeff Pierson 

 Story  Steve Nicola 

 Testimony  Ted and Marsha Jeffcoat 

 The Message       
                 Guarding Your Righteousness-Part 2* Pastor Mel Baga 
                                                Matthew 6             
 
 Closing Hymn         In the Heart of Jesus, #577 Congregation 

 Blessing                                                                       Pastor Mel Baga  

Postlude   Jill Genobaga 

 

*Current Series 
Where Character is King:  Life in the Kingdom of Grace 

 Church Family Budget Student Assistant Fund 

Budgeted $141,245.28 $16,490.57 

Received $139,119.61 $21,180.00 

Our Financial Report 
As of  March 17, 2018 Week 38. Figures include mid-March 
online giving. March 31 offering is for NAD Evangelism. 
 

Pastor Mel Baga (714) 732-0548 
mel.baga@nccsda.com 

Lead Elder, Brd Chair Ken Osborn (530) 446-5617 

Lead Deacon Jim Ferolino (818) 450-4185 

Lead Deaconess Charlene Nugent (530) 488-0081 

Admin. Assistant Scott Wallace (530) 885-4232 

Clerk Kathy Brewster (530) 887-1655  

Adventurer Ldr, Treasurer Jenell Wareham (530) 885-4232 

Pathfinder Leader Cary Allington (916) 844-5416 

Youth Leader Brian Toppel (530) 305-8724 

ARC Director Steve Holm (916) 425-6766                

Music Director Cher Wagenleitner (626) 586-5274 

Finance Com Chair Rodney Wehtje (530) 885-4232               

Audio/Visual Jason Settlemeier (530) 885-4232 

Safety Coordinator Dave Krussow (530) 320-6359 

Principal, PHAA Vic Anderson (530) 885-9447 

Our Servant Leaders 
A full list of leaders is available in the church office. 

Our Church Office Hours & Info 

Open Monday-Thursday, 9AM to 1PM.  To set up an appointment 
with Pastor Mel, please call or email him.  

12225 Rock Creek Rd, Auburn, CA 95602 ◊ (530) 885-4232 
office@aubsda.net ◊ www.aubsda.org 

Please silence electronic devices ◊ Nursery, Cradle Roll and Kindergarten 
rooms available for nursing mothers with their children ◊ Please use 

Communication Card insert to share prayer or other needs with the Pas-
tor ◊ Hearing assistance available at sound booth ◊ Sunset today: 7:19pm 

      Our Worship Gathering 



 

Our Announcements Our Sabbath School Classes 
10:00 AM 

Group Age Location 

Cradle Roll 
Kindergarten 
Primary 
Junior/Earliteen 
Youth 

birth to 4 years 
age 4 thru 1st grade 
2nd thru 4th grade 
5th thru 8th grade 
9th grade and up 

beyond courtyard 
beyond courtyard 
beyond courtyard 
beyond courtyard 
Youth Chapel by lobby 

Children thru Youth 

Group Theme Location 

Jim Brewster/
Jeff Pierson 

A Conversation about the 
Scriptures: Life of Abraham 

Fellowship Hall 
 

Mike Wood Adult Quarterly: 
“Stewardship: Motives of the 
Heart” 

Sanctuary, front 
right 

Virgil Starr Revelation as a Letter to the 
“Bride” 

Sanctuary, front 
left 

Adults 

  

 
 

Sab Mar 24 10am Sabbath School 
  11:15am Speaker: Pastor Mel Baga 

Mon         26 9am-12pm Community Services for Unsheltered 
Tue         27 9am-1pm Auburn Renewal Center & ACS 
Wed         28  6pm Finance Committee Meeting 
Fri         30 6pm Candlelit Agape Feast  
Sab         31 10am Sabbath School 
  11:15am Speaker: Pastor Mel Baga 

Sun    Apr 1  Easter: Sunrise Walk, Devotional & 
   Breakfast at Bear River Day Use Park 

Mon           2 9am-12pm Community Services for Unsheltered 
Tue           3  9am-1pm Auburn Renewal Center & ACS 
Sab           7 10am Sabbath School 
  11:15am Speaker: Pastor Mel Baga 

◊  Sermon Series  Where Character 
is King-Life in the Kingdom of Grace 
continues with Matthew 6 

◊ Membership Transfers Out Sec-
ond Reading: Shayne and Gabriela 
Vincent to Casper SDA Church, Cas-
per, WY.  

◊ Servicio en Espanol comienza a 
las 9:30am hasta las 11:00am Escuela 
Sabatica. Culto Divino alas 11:15am 
hasta las 12:30pm  

◊ Worship CDs available in Re-
source Center after the worship ser-
vice. 

◊ Live Streaming of Worship Ser-
vices on our Facebook page at: 

facebook.com/auburnsdachurch. 
Also as a recording for later viewing. 

◊ Community Services Update  
Also, we still need more people to 
share the joy and fun of serving oth-
ers by volunteering. Especially need-
ed are people to help unload pantry 
trucks on Monday mornings from 8-
10:30am, and the 2nd Tuesday of 
every month.   If you can help, 
please stop by ACS on a Tuesday or 
call Pam Haddad (530) 888-1507 

◊ Auburn Renewal Center Update 
Exciting news on the expansion of 
the ARC coming soon!   

◊ Auburn Church Campout  The 
Auburn Church Campout is sched-
uled for September 7-9 at Fallen Leaf 
Lake. Campsites are mostly gone. 
Please contact Susan Excell at 530-
878-4429 if you have any questions. 

◊ Pathfinder, Adventurer & 
Friends Campout In addition to 
our church campout in September, 

we are planning to spend several 
days tent camping at Rollins Lake 
from June 6-11. Limited space for 40 
so please reserve your spot soon. If 
you are interested in joining us, 
please text or e-mail the pastor as 
soon as possible. 

◊ Building Up Our Youth Minis-
try Brian Toppel & Pastor Mel would 
like to invite all our youth, parents, 
and everyone interested to an open 
forum on ways to enhance our youth 
ministry. A date, time and place are 
coming soon.  

◊ Great Controversy Bible Study 
Begins Mondays from 6-7:30pm at 
Virgil’s Home. Room for 2-3 addi-
tional people. Contact Virgil Starr 
for more information and to register.  

◊ PHAA’s 8th Grade Class wishes 
to thank everyone who came to 
Chipotle for our fundraiser! We had 
an amazing show of support from 
our church and school community. 
Our earnings for the event came to 
$1228.44! This is a huge blessing as 
we plan our class trip to Monterey 
Bay for this group of sixteen stu-
dents.  

 

To view, print, subscribe to, or sync with our church’s online 

calendar, visit www.aubsda.org/calendar 

Our Church Calendar 

“Our love for the Sabbath 

doesn’t end when the chapel 

doors close behind us but in-

stead opens the doors to a beau-

tiful day of resting from routine 

tasks...let our focus remain on 

the Savior and upon His holy 

day.”      -Neil L. Andersen 


